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13th February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Mufti Day - Friday 16th February 

The children are invited to come to school dressed in mufti for the day, with one item 

of clothing being something red/pink or with hearts on to celebrate.  Suggested donation of 

£1.00. All funds raised go towards PTA School Projects. 

 

Retirement Celebration  

At the end of this week, we will be losing a much-loved member of staff.  

Mrs Carline, our school cook, will be retiring after 25 years working in the school kitchen at 

Harrold Primary Academy and previously at Harrold Priory Middle School. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Carline for all the kindness she has 

shown to many thousands of children over the years, as well as feeding them. We wish her 

all the best, as she decides to ‘put her feet up’, to enjoy a well-deserved retirement, 

spending more time with her family, especially her grandchildren. 

 

Children and staff have greatly benefited from a remarkable individual who has always 

remained calm, been caring and extended courtesy to all who pass through her kitchen. She 

has looked after children and staff. The kindness she has shown has been greatly 

appreciated by all. We will really miss her. 

 

We wish Mrs. Carline all the best and we thank her for all that she has done for everyone at 

Harrold. She has been a very special part of the school’s journey. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms Brown 

Headteacher 


